
GENE BUTLER 
STUDENT ARTIST SCHOLARSHIPS 

 

ATTN: AREA HIGH SCHOOL ART INSTRUCTORS 
The Clovis Art Guild, with the generous assistance of Allard’s Art Supply, will again be providing 
an opportunity for your students to participate in the Gene Butler High School Art Scholarship 
Program during our 52nd Annual Old West & Rodeo Art Show - April 18 - 24. We encourage you 
to help us showcase our local student artists’ works. 
Teacher Responsibility: 
• Selecting up to five students to participate with no more than two pieces per student. 
• Assisting and insuring students are able to submit their artwork at receiving on Saturday, 

April 16 from 10 AM to Noon at the Clovis Veterans Memorial District located at       
808 Fourth Street, Clovis              

• Assisting and insuring students pick up their artwork on Sunday, April 24 from 4 to 5 PM. 
• Submitted works meet art criteria below. 
Art Criteria: 
• Student artwork has not been displayed in previous Clovis Art Guild shows. 
• Each submitted piece must be framed and ready to hang.   NOTE – Along with the quality 

of their art, we expecting students to learn how to professionally display and 
present their pieces.   Professional guidelines are attached or can be found on our 
website.                        

• Sculpture or 3-dimensional artwork too large/heavy to fit on a display table must provide 
pedestal. 

• Each submitted piece must have an entry form (Copy attached to this flyer – photocopy   
as necessary) attached to the back upper right corner with the following information: 

• Name of school  
• Teacher’s name and contact information (Email and/or phone number) 
• Student’s name and contact information 
• Title of Artwork and Media used 
Scholarships:  
• Scholarships are divided equally among participating schools. 
• Show judge will select at least one student piece from each participating school to receive 

a scholarship. 
• Awarded scholarships will be acknowledged and handed out at the Artist Reception on 

Thursday, April 21 from 5 to 8 PM in the Community Room. 
Teachers – please encourage your students to participate in all aspects (receiving, hanging, 
judging, viewing and reception) of our Show.  Upon completing our application form, all 
participating students receive a FREE student membership to the Clovis Art Guild entitling them 
to receive the CAG newsletter and free attendance to any art demonstration presented at our 
general meetings held 2nd Wednesdays of each month in the Clovis Veterans Center. 



 
Questions or Additional Information Contact Dave Boothby - (559) 681-2046 
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